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[UOU] Information on 2023 Fall Exchange Program 
 
Dear Partner, 
 
Greetings from the University of Ulsan. 
 
This is to inform you that the application for Fall 2023 exchange program at the University of Ulsan is open. 
 
If you have students interested in studying at UOU in Fall 2023, please fill out the attached nomination form and send 
me following supporting documents via email no later than the 15th of May, 2023.  
 

1. Passport type photo file(JPG) for your student ID card 

2. Colorful photocopy of passport (PDF) - (Please, check out the passport expiration date.) 

3. Photocopy of official transcript (PDF) 

4. Study plan at UOU (PDF) (1~2 page) - Why you choose Ulsan to study abroad and what expect to learn. 

5. Photocopy of TOPIK (if applicable) (PDF) 
 
Please note that 2023 Fall semester at UOU begins on September 1st and finishes December 22nd. 
Details for exchange admission procedure can be found at the attached document. 
If you have students more than our agreement allows, feel free to contact me as UOU is willing to accept. 
 
As for Ulsan students interested in student exchange program at your university, let me know of the number of students 
to be accepted, requirements and a webpage for details at your convenient time. We will promote your exchange 
program among our students and nominate them as you guide. 
 
We look forward to hosting your students at UOU in the near future. 

Feel free to contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
Mr. Won-kyo JUNG, M.A. 
Director 
University of Ulsan 
Office of International Affairs & Education (43-203) 
93 Daehak-ro, Nam-gu, Ulsan 44610, Korea 
Phone: +82-52-220-5951 
homepage: https://international.ulsan.ac.kr/international/397 

 
 


